
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

 

Fantastic Foxes Forest School  

Thursday 5th November  

 

Flu Vaccine  

Thursday 5th November  

 

Children in Need 

13th November 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October Half-Term  

26th October - 30th October  

 

Christmas  Break  

21st December - 1st January  

 

February Half-Term  

15th February - 19th February  

 

Easter Break  

2nd April - 16th April  

 

 

 

 

 

16th October 2020 

Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

 

Clever Caterpillars  98.10%     Busy Bees 99.75%   

Terrific Tigers 97.69%       Charming Cheetahs 94.60% 

Perfect Panthers 96.82%            Learning Lions 99.12% 

Super Squirrels 98.74%  Wise Owls 95.76% 

Fantastic Foxes 98.18%          

The winners for last week was Busy Bees - Well done! 

 Last weeks Whole School Attendance was 97.55%  

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

Well done! 

Self-isolating Siblings and Parents  

Any self-isolating brothers, sisters or       

parents MUST NOT enter the school    

premises to drop off and collect pupils 

attending Kingsfield.  

School Council  

 

The school council have had a very 

busy week! 

In Mondays meeting we short listed 12 

head boy and head girl candidates 

and this afternoon we voted and 

agreed on this years head boy and girl.  

All to be revealed next week!  

Admissions  

Nursery - January 2021  

If your child or anyone you know with a child who turns 3 before 30th December 2020 they will 

be eligible to start with us in January 2021. Tthe deadline for applications is Friday 23rd           

October. All information can be found on the school website under ‘admissions’ or contact 

the school office. 

http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/admissions/  

 

Reception and Middle School - September 2021  

The application process for a Reception and a Middle School place for September 2021 will 

open on the 1st November 2020 and will close on the 15th January 2021. The easiest way to 

apply is online on the Staffordshire County Council website.  

Letters containing further information will be coming home with your child today.  

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Education/Admissions-primary/Apply/Overview.aspx 

 

Tempest  

A reminder that all orders for school photos 

should now be done. The deadline for online   

orders with free delivery is next Tuesday 20th 

October.  



    

Star of the week 

 Little Ladybirds - Isabelle Mason  

 Clever Caterpillars - Luca Lamkin 

 Busy Bees - Sadie Sposton-Lally 

 Terrific Tigers - Markus Shaw 

 Charming Cheetahs - Cameron  

 Rafferty 

 Perfect Panthers - Mailli Holley 

 Learning Lions - Bethlyn Dickerson 

 Wise Owls - Alexis Holley  

 Super Squirrels - Layla Kirkham 

 Fantastic Foxes - Daisy Everill 
                 

Rainbow Reader 

 Clever Caterpillars - Fearne Harvey 

 Busy Bees - Jasmine Young 

     Terrific Tigers - Sid Bickley-Hammond 

 Charming Cheetahs - Poppy Jones 

 Perfect Panthers - Bailey-Ray Holmes 

 Learning Lions - Lewis Wootton 

 Wise Owls - Alfie Fallows  

 Super Squirrels - Evie-Mae Ansell 

 Fantastic Foxes - Archie Critchlow 

Phonics  

 Clever Caterpillars - Frankie Aspey 

 Busy Bees - Madison Hanley 

 Terrific Tigers - Mia Stanway 

 Charming Cheetahs - Lochlan  

 Chaddock 

 Perfect Panthers - Eden Spencer  

 Learning Lions - Joe Pedley 

TT Rock Star 

 Wise Owls - Scarlett Robinson 

 Super Squirrels - Libby Tinsley 

 Fantastic Foxes - Riley Hunt 

 

                 

                 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

Parent Pay  

In line with our debt policy please ensure balances on 

ParentPay are cleared regularly. If debt exceeds £20.00 

you will no longer be eligible to use our facilities until paid 

e.g. before and after school club.  

Our debt policy can be found on our website: 

http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/policies/ 

Super Friends  
 

We are very proud to announce our Super Friend representatives 

who have their first meeting next week. 
 

Clever Caterpillars and Busy Bees  

 

 

 

 

Oscar and Aimee  

Terrific Tigers and Charming Cheetahs  

 

 

 

 

Harriet and Violet 

Perfect Panthers and Learning Lions  

 

 

 

 

Eden and Lucas  

Super Squirrels, Wise Owls and Fantastic Foxes  

 

 

 

 

Charlie, Alexis and Emily  

Trainers for PE 

Please feel free to send your child to school in trainers on the PE 

day.   

The canvas pumps are still acceptable, but trainers do keep feet 

warmer and drier particularly when the weather is unpredictable. 

Cauliflower Cards 

It’s that time of year where your child will be designing their Christmas Cards. 

We hope that you will like them as much as last year.  

Over the next week your child will bring home the details for creating their 

design and placing orders.  

All order forms need to be returned to school no later than Thursday 5th   

November.  

Snack  

A reminder that if your child is bringing a snack to school for break time, this 

must be a healthy snack or fruit.  

No crisps or chocolate please.  

Parents Consultation Calls 

You should have all received a letter this week, to inform you about the 

new arrangements for parents evening and today you will have been 

allocated a time slot for a telephone call from the teacher.  If you have 

not, please contact the teacher using their  homework email. We hope 

you find these informal chats helpful. 


